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NOTICES OF MOTIONS AND QUESTIONS

No. 300—Mr. Denis—September 27 
On Friday next—Inquiry of Ministry

1. Did the Postmaster General travel recently to New York on a govern­
ment plane?

2. If so, what was the purpose of the visit, of what duration, what cost, 
and how many passengers?

*No. 484—Miss LaMarsh—September 27 
On Friday next—Inquiry of Ministry

1. Does the Government of Canada support the Arctic Institute of North 
America?

2. If so, what is the extent of such support?

*No. 485—Mr. Deschatelets—September 27 
On Friday next—Inquiry of Ministry

1. Is Canadian currency being discounted on the basis of the par value 
of the American dollar on the Yarmouth-Bar Harbour Ferry, the Bluenose'!

2. If so, have instructions been issued by the Canadian National Railways 
that this practice be followed?
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